Next week on January 3rd at 7:00 pm, Brockport will be hosting Pittsford Panthers in Non-League
competition. The dual is in honor of Matthew Leach a former Section V Champion and coach from
Brockport High (class of 1992). Matt was a tremendous person who influenced the lives of all he came in
contact with. His contribution to the success of athletes as a coach was far reaching. Matt's coaching
experiences included, Brockport, Greece Athena and Pittsford high schools.

This event is going to be a "Black-Out" which is going to ask all fans of wrestling regardless of allegiance
to wear black shirts out of respect for his intra-district contributions. We will be selling memorial shirts at
the door for those who would like to make a contribution. All proceeds, ticket sales, and donations will be
donated on behalf of the wrestlers from both Brockport and Pittsford in support of the fund.

Please take the time to consider making the trip to Brockport for this great cause.



